
 

 

 

ERRATA CORRIGE NOTICE OF 31 AUGUST 2020 OF ADMISSION TO THE PhD COURSE 

XXXVI CYCLE - A.Y. 2020/2021 - IN INDUSTRIAL AND INFORMATION ENGINEERING 

(INTERNATIONAL AND INDUSTRIAL PHD)) - D.R. 1136 of 30.6.2020. 

 

 

 

Following the notice published on 31.8.2020, with reference to the PhD. in the epigraph the 

following is announced: 

 

ALL CANDIDATES ARE ADMITTED TO THE INTERVIEW  which will take place in 

videoconferenze  on 17 September 2020 starting at 10:30 am., and, if necessary on 18 

September 2020 starting at 9:00 am.. 


